
 

 

 
September 7, 2022 
 
John Linhardt, MCIP, RPP 
Commissioner of Planning & Development 
Town of Halton Hills 
1 Halton Hills Drive 
Halton Hills, ON   L7G 5G2 
 

Office of the Commissioner 
Public Works Department 
Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON, L6M 3L1 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Linhardt: 
 
RE: Town of Halton Hills Water Servicing – Georgetown and Acton Groundwater Supply  
 
In response to the email received on July 18, 2022 regarding the request for additional 
groundwater-based servicing allocation in both Acton and Georgetown Urban Areas, this letter 
confirms allocation approvals and outlines Town/Region commitments. 
 
The Town of Halton Hills has requested:  
 

• The release of all remaining available capacity units in the Georgetown groundwater 
system, or 300 capacity units. 

• The release of 300 capacity units in the Acton groundwater system. 
 
Based on the monitoring data that is available and an assessment of the system response that 
has occurred, the Region approves this request.  
 
As previously communicated, the quantity of permitted groundwater based supply in Georgetown 
is finite until the transfer of South Georgetown to lake-based service is complete. This release of 
300 capacity units in Georgetown represents all of the remaining capacity in the Georgetown 
water system prior to the lake-based transfer. The Acton system does not currently have the same 
constraints. Additional allocation requests for Acton can be reviewed in the future as required, 
subject to system monitoring results. 
 
We request that the Town continues to notify staff when capacity is assigned (in both Georgetown 
and Acton) so that staff can monitor system response as new development is connected. 
 
We trust that the above addresses the request and provides sufficient capacity for short-term 
development needs. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 Andrew J. Farr, P. Eng., 
Commissioner, Public Works 
 
cc: Chris Mills, CAO, Town of Halton Hills 
 Bill Andrews, Commissioner of Transportation & Public Works, Town of Halton Hills 
 Jane MacCaskill, CAO, Halton Region  
 Curt Benson, Director of Planning Servicing and Chief Planning Official, Halton Region 
 Lee Anne Jones, Director, Infrastructure Planning & Policy, Halton Region 


